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Project Description 

The Florida Department 
of Transportation (FDOT) 
is proposing 
improvements on State 
Road (S.R.) A1A from 
south of International 
Drive to Long Point Road 
in Cape Canaveral. The 
project is part of a larger 
effort to reconstruct the 
corridor to provide safer 
travel options for 
pedestrians, bicyclists 
and drivers.  

This project proposes to 
enhance safety by 
realigning International 
Drive to connect to S.R. 
A1A at North Atlantic 
Avenue and construct a 
roundabout at the new intersection. Raised medians will be installed north and south of the new 
intersection. Improved sidewalk and new bicycle lanes are planned in addition to new crosswalks at 
the roundabout and new landscaping. The project is also evaluating the use of pedestrian activated 
lights at the roundabout to enhance safety for those crossing S.R. A1A. 

Other work taking place in this area involves similar safety improvements, construction of a raised 
median and bicycle track as part of project 430202-8. Please refer to that project handout for more 
detailed information. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

S.R. A1A Improvements 
from south of International Drive 

to Long Point Road 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 430202-5 

Brevard County 

 

Anthony Miller, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5530 
Anthony.Miller@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 
Design: Ongoing -  completion summer 2022    $       1.2 Million 

Right of Way: Funded - summer 2022 $     10.2 Million  

Construction: Funded - late 2025 $       6.1 Million 

Insert QR 
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*subject to change 


